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Subject: FW: Amending GR 23 to permit more guardian board members and limit executive sessions
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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Amending GR 23 to permit more guardian board members and limit executive sessions
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| support amending GR 23 to allow more guardians on the CPG Board and to limit Executive
Session board meetings. It is difficult for anyone who has not had hands on experience as a
guardian to understand what the job entails. For this reason, more guardians should be
permitted to become members of the CPG board.

Thank you,

Lulu Anderson, WSBA 57445

Cell Ph. 206-618-7575; Fax 206-694-2334
Contract attorney working with
Victoria Barr, WSBA 15220, 206-696-5858
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